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MINUTES

October 14, 2010
6:00 P.M.
City Hall – Council Chambers
members present:















John Hunt

Paula M. Scott
Jaymes Dudding

Tracey Blocker

Debbie Fleming

Linda Laitner
ABSENT:

Paula Scott
CALL TO ORDER 

John Hunt called the meeting to order at 6:06PM. 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES FROM September 16, 2010:
Linda Laitner moved to approve and seconded by Tracey Blocker with two corrections (clarification of line 5 on page 2 to make the sentence clearer by adding “expressed interest in the concept” and corrected the spelling of “manner” on line 7 on page 2. Passed unanimously. 
REPORTS
1. UNM Public Art (given by Jaymes Dudding and Tracey Blocker)
a. Local Selection Committee:

i. Matt distributed the two applications for the Local Selection Committee that had been received: Colleen Konetzi (district 6) and Verne Lucero (district unknown but based on input from John Hunt, not district 6). 

ii. The group concurred it would be more prudent to extend and expand the application process to accept applications beyond district 6. 

iii. Matt to work with City’s PIO to send a second announcement.  

2. Sub-Committee on Funding Mechanism: 

a. Matt, Paula and John met to review the edits returned from the City Attorney’s office. 

b. The City Attorney accepted all the proposed edits made by the sub-committee. 

c. The 1% AIPP ordinance will most likely be on the City Council agenda for Nov 10. 

d. Matt commented to the group that the Commissioners should be prepared to reach out to City Councilors to educate them on the 1% AIPP in advance to increase the probability of it being adopted. The district alignments are: 
District 1: Jaymes & John

District 2: Empty

District 3: Empty

District 4: Tracey and Debbie

District 5: Paula 

District 6: Linda

e. John Hunt noted that he had already reached out to Rosalie Rayburn to seek press coverage and editorial endorsement of the 1% AIPP and UNM Public Art. 

DISCUSSION and DELIBERATION
OTHER BUSINESS

3. Bi-Annual report to the Governing Body on October 27, 2010: 
a. The balance of the meeting was spent editing and reviewing the draft of the presentation as a group. 

ADJOURNMENT 

There being no further business to come before the Committee, the meeting adjourned at 7:55 P.M. 

___________________________________


_____________

John J. Hunt, Art Commission Chairmen
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